
AVRASYA 
İNCELEMELERİ 
MERKEZİ 
CENTER FOR 
EURASIAN STUDIES

NATO'S SPECIAL REPRESENTATIVE FOR THE CAUCASUS AND CENTRAL ASIA VISITED 
AVİM

17.11.2021

On 16 November 2021, Javier Colomina Piriz, NATO (North Atlantic Treaty Organization) Secretary 
General's Special Representative for the Caucasus and Central Asia paid a visit to AVİM.

AVİM Director Retired Ambassador Alev Kılıç and AVİM Consultant Retired Ambassador Yiğit 
Alpogan exchanged views with NATO Special Representative Piriz on the developments in the 
South Caucasus and Central Asia.

The meeting had lasted approximately two hours.
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